
   

 
NEBRASKALAND MODEL T AND ANTIQUE CAR CLUB 

 

President: Steve Hughes (402-450-2524) 

Vice President:  Mike Vaughn (402-540-0573) 

Secretary: Beth Vaughn (402-540-8100) 

Treasurer: Rich Johnston (402-598-2947) 
 

 Board of Directors 

Ken Cheney (402) 326-7788, Bobbie Fye (614) 549-2352 

Jerry Hutchison (402 -328-9914, Ken Hunkins (402) 304-2296, Norm Sell (402) 797-7333 
 

Henry Ford’s Common Sense: “Experience is the thing of supreme value.” 
 

OCTOBER 2023 NEWSLETTER 
 

The Nebraskaland Model T and Antique Car Club meeting was held September 17, 2023 at the home of Steve 

and Susie Hughes. Minutes from the meeting are attached to this email. 

 

Mark your Calendar:  

Very Important Deadlines: Saturday, September 30th – reserve room in Kearney for drive to Minden/Kearney 

           Wednesday, October 25th – deadline to submit items for November newsletter 

 

Saturday/Sunday, October 7th and 8th:  

• Club members will drive old cars to Minden to check out the updates at Pioneer Village; entrance into 

the museum is $15.00 per person.  

• We will spend the night at a Comfort Inn located at 118 3rd Ave. in Kearney, check-in time is 4:00 pm; 7 

rooms with double queen beds have been reserved under the Model T Club name. Cost is $139 plus tax 

for Saturday night, October 7th; reservations need to be made by Saturday, September 30 to guarantee a 

room with the club. Each person needs to make their own hotel reservation. Breakfast is included in the 

cost. The hotel phone number is (308) 251-2722.  

• We will eat Saturday dinner at The Lodge in Kearney. 

• We will stop at Fort Kearny State Historical Park/Museum Sunday morning on the way home; requires a 

state park pass [$6 for day pass and $4 per person to explore the museum].  

• We will be following Highway 6 into Minden on Saturday morning, leaving at 8:00 am from 

Shoemakers Restaurant located at 151 SW 48th Street.  

Please let Mike or Beth Vaughn know ASAP if you plan to go, so far we have 5 cars/drivers committed for the 

tour: Ken Cheney, Lea Burnett, Steve and Susie Hughes, Mike and Beth Vaughn, and Bill and Deb Vocasek. 

      

 Saturday, October 14th: the club will meet at Bethany Park in Lincoln (corner of 66th and Vine) at 11:30 am 

for a potluck lunch, please bring favorite picnic food items to share plus your own drinks and table service. 

After we eat, we will have a club meeting and then drive to the UNL Dairy Store for ice cream.   

               

             

 



UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Saturday, October 28th: Cars and Coffee at Museum of American Speed from 8:00 am – 12:00 pm. 

 

Saturday in November: the club will meet for breakfast at a time and location to be determined. 

 

News from/about Club Members:  

Norm and Joyce Sell have a new address: 7655 Archer Place, room C106, Lincoln NE, 68516. 

New member: Bruce Morrow of Waverly; email address is 45calsharps@windstream.net; 402-432-2336. 

 

 MTFCA information: if you need to renew your national membership ($50.00 annually or $700.00 for a 

lifetime membership) you can do so online at mtfca.com, you can print the form from the web site and mail it in 

with payment, or contact Rachel Hemmer Hughes at the business office at (765) 373-3106.  
 

UPCOMING NATIONAL EVENTS 2024: information on the following events can be found at mtfca.com or in 

the “Vintage Ford” magazine. 

❖ MTFCA 59th Annual Meeting in Oklahoma City, OK: March 21 – 23, 2024 

❖ MTFCA Homecoming in Richmond, IN: June 1, 2024. 

❖ MTFCA 2024 National Tour “Trails Less Traveled” in San Diego, CA: June 16 – 19, 2024. 

❖ Adventures with Tin Lizzie across the ocean in the Hungary: August 15 – September 4, 2024. 

 

Looking for more fall weather, 

Beth 
 

 

               
Club Work Day on September 16th     Steak Fry on September 17th  

 

 

 
If these items belong to you, please contact Susie Hughes. 
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